
  

Dear Residents,  

              COJ has opened the inspection period for its General Valuation Roll 2023. 

#GVR2023 

Property owners in Johannesburg can view, inspect and/or object to their new property 

values online from 15 February to 31 March 2023 via the new GVR 2023 Online System 

https://objections.joburg.org.za 

The system allows property owners to register their profiles, to inspect the Valuation 

Roll, check their property details, upload documents and/or object against any entries 

that appear in the Valuation Roll.  

This period is an increase from the normal 21 days, so residents have 45 days to submit 

any objections. 

Anybody may inspect the Valuation Roll within the inspection period and lodge an 

objection against any of the entries that appear in the Valuation Roll.  

You can still go to a walk-in centre to view the valuation roll.  

https://objections.joburg.org.za/

